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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

DENRCO-ASRMD-2023-010173_Request to reduce the proposed CADC/CADT in
Bulalacao, Oriental Mindoro from 17,000 hectares to 10,000 hectares
1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Fri, May 12, 2023 at 7:31 AM
To: "R4B PENRO Or. Mindoro" <penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph>, penroormindoro@gmail.com,
penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com
Cc: mayorecvillas@gmail.com, mo.bulalacaoormin@gmail.com, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
Land Management Bureau <denrlmb@yahoo.com>, lmbrecords division <lmb_rkmd@yahoo.com>, Land Management
Bureau <lmb@denr.gov.ph>, "Undersecretary for Administration, Finance, Human Resources and Information Systems"
<usecais@denr.gov.ph>, Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment
<officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am/Sir,

This is to respectfully refer, for information and appropriate action, the herein request of Engr. Ernilo C. Villas Mayor,
Municipality of Bulalacao, Oriental Mindoro.

Kindly furnish this office and party/ies concerned of your action/s taken on the matter thru the Action Center Email:
actioncenter@denr.gov.ph for monitoring/reference purposes.

Thank you.

--

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for
any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized
access.
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ASRMD-2023-010173 ENGR. ERNILO C. VILLAS REQUEST FOR AN UPDATE ON THE REQUEST AND APPEL
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